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This is entirely unnecessary. Oregon has had mail on voting since the 1990s and has 

been widely accepted by both parties. There is little to no evidence of any 

wrongdoing in this vote by mail system. There is already votor id system in place in 

the form or Oregon State id. This coupled with the automatic voting registration for 

new voters makes voting accessible to the entire state.  

 

THERE IS ABSOLUTELY NO REASON TO CHANGE THIS SYSTEM. 


